
 

 

       St. John’s News              

  

  

 

Welcome Back 

We would like to wish everyone a 

very happy and healthy 2020. 

This will hopefully be another 

successful year in the life of St. 

John’s as we continue to improve 

and do our very best for the 

children. 

 

After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

 

Breakfast Club  

This runs every day from 

8.00am—8.45am. All children are 

welcome to come along and join 

us for just £1.00 per day which 

should be paid via your 

ParentMail account. 

 

Pantomime 

St John’s Dramatic Society will 

be performing their annual 

pantomime ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’ on Thursday 6th 

February. The performance will 

start at 7.30pm in the school 

hall and will last approximately 2 

hours. Adult tickets are priced 

at £5.00 and children’s tickets 

at £2.50. Please return your 

reply slips to school ASAP if you 

require if you require tickets. 

 

After School Club 

As you may be aware we now 

provide a walking bus from St 

John’s to Lamberhead Green 

Primary where after school 

provision is now provided. Please 

contact Lamberhead Green 

directly to book a place for your 

child at after school club. Please 

inform St John’s so we can make 

arrangements to take your 

child/children to Lamberhead 

Green Primary. 
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Strawberry Rose Farm 

This week we had 2 visitors 

from Strawberry Rose Farm. 

They delivered a 2 day course 

to the children all about 

nutrition. During the workshop 

our children really enjoyed 

making their own overnight 

oats. James Moorcroft, a local 

professional boxer also visited 

to speak to the children. There 

was a questions and answers 

session where the children had 

the opportunity to ask him how 

he keeps himself healthy. All 

the children enjoyed the 

workshop and we hope that 

they found it informative. 

 

 

 

Year 5 Worship 

Our Year 5 will be performing a 

class worship on Wednesday 

22nd January in school. It will 

start at 9.00am and last 

approximately 15 minutes. We 

hope to see you there. 

 

Music Theatre Concert 

Our Music Theatre concert will 

take place on Tuesday 4th 

February. It will be held in our 

school hall from 7.00pm and will 

finish between 8.00 and 

8.30pm. We will be joined by 

students from St. John Rigby 

College and Milltown Sound.  

 

  

 

                 

 

Rewards 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 10th January  

Congratulations to: 

Reception— Ruari Phillips 

Year 1 – Lola King 

Year 2 – Pixie Rocks-Ashurst 

Year 3 – Jake Taffe  

Year 4— Dylan Worrall-Cunliffe 

Year 5— Aiden Darbyshire 

Year 6- Billy-Joe Meehan 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 17th January 

Congratulations to: 

Reception— Alexa Liptrot 

Year 1 – Ruby Thornhill 

Year 2 – Stanley Molloy 

Year 3 – Sam Anderton  

Year 4—Jaydon Waterfield 

Year 5- Darcie Buckley 

Year 6- Harvey Garrett 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 2 on 

attaining 100% attendance 

week ending 10th January 

 

Christian Values 

This term we have been looking 

at the value of Compassion. Our 

winners of the Christian Values 

award are: 

W/E 10.01.20 

Emily Crompton - Reception 

Olivia Gaskell – Year 4 

W/E 17.01.20 

Isabella Pryle – Year 1 

Lewis Dainty – Year 5 

 

Guitar Tuition 

Please be advised that if your 

child has guitar tuition they no 

longer need to bring their own 

guitar from home. We have a 

number of guitars in school 

which the children will use.  

 

  

17th January 2020 

 Dates for your Diary 

Year 5 Trip 

Our Year 5 children will be 

visiting Stockport Air Raid 

Shelters on Wednesday 29th 

January. This will involve a tour 

and various related activities. 

Parental consent and payment 

for this trip is to be made via 

your ParentMail account. If you 

have not already done so please 

return your child’s reply slip to 

indicate their dinner 

requirements. Thank you. 

 

Robin Park 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be going 

to Robin Park this half term as 

part of P.E. each Thursday. The 

cost for transport is 70p per 

week. 

  

Swimming 

Year 3 will be swimming each 

Monday until the end of the 

school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payments should be made via 

your ParentMail account. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are experiencing 

any problems making payments. 

 

Dinner Money Payments 

Just a reminder that payments 

for school dinners should be 

made via your School Grid 

account. Please contact the 

school office with any queries or 

questions you may have. 

 

Holiday Dates 

Please see overleaf for a full list 

of our school holidays for 2019-

2020 and 2020-2021. 

If you are taking your child 

out of school in term-time 

please complete a notification 

of absence form. These are 

available from the school 

office. Please be aware that 

all term-time holidays are 

classed as unauthorised. 
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